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20th March 2018 
 

Reminders for Kindergarten 
 

Parent Helpers: Term 2 
Thank you to those parents who have indicated that they are able to                         
help in the classroom next term. We ask that if you are able to help                             
next term that you return the note by this ​Wednesday 21st March                       
please. 
We are still looking for parents to help with literacy groups on                       
Mondays (approx. 9:15am due to assembly) and Tuesdays 9am. 
The meeting scheduled for this Thursday afternoon for Term 2                   
parent helpers is cancelled. ​Please see the class teachers                 
individually if you have any questions.  
 
 
Homework 
Thank you to all of the families who have been working hard to                         
complete the handwriting, sight word and home reader activities each                   
week. The homework does not need to be returned to school, it is to                           
be kept at home to continue practising.  
Please remember to return the home readers on your child’s home                     
reader day, which is indicated on their note folder. If you do not get to                             
return the books on your child’s home reader day and would like                       
them changed on another day, please attach a note to let us know. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
Kinder Team 
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